
MLC Receives National Recognition for NEDP​®  
  

 

We are  excited  to  announce  that the National External Diploma Program® 

(NEDP®) at Mercy Learning Center has been  named  as  an  innovative 

practice  in  adult education by  the  Advancing Innovation  in Adult 

Education project,  a five-year effort  led by Manhattan Strategy  Group  and 

funded  by the  U.S. Department  of  Education’s Office  of  Career, 

Technical,  and Adult Education  (OCTAE).  

  

The  Advancing Innovation  project  aims  to advance  the  adult  education 

field by  increasing the  information available  about  innovative  practices 

that  lead to improved  outcomes  for  learners  and  the  conditions 

necessary for  innovation  to  occur,  which  should  lead  to  enhanced 

adult  education  services.  

 

To  learn  more  about  the  Advancing Innovation in Adult  Education 

project, visit 

https://lincs.ed.gov/state-resources/federal-initiatives/advancing-innovation

/explore 

https://lincs.ed.gov/state-resources/federal-initiatives/advancing-innovation/explore
https://lincs.ed.gov/state-resources/federal-initiatives/advancing-innovation/explore

